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Dates for your Diary 

Year 3 Sports Day  AM - 2nd July 

2024 

Year 4 Sports Day PM—2nd July 

2024 

Year 5 Sports Day AM– 4th July 

2024 

YEAR 6 Sports Day PM –4th July 

2024 

Sports Celebration Presentation 

with parents     4th July  3pm – 5pm  

Year 1 trip to Lytham St Anne’s—

4th July  

Summer Fair—9th July 

Close for Summer—2.15pm on 

Friday 19th July 

Message from Miss Mirza 

It has been another full and exciting week at 

Deepdale. This week we had the next three of our 

Sports Days. Thank you to all the parents who 

supported children in Reception, Year One and Year 

Two. The children had a wonderful time and it was 

nice to see the parents’ competitive side coming out 

in the race for parents.  

 

On Wednesday this week, Year Three went on a trip 

to Mrs. Dowson’s Farm. The children had a great day 

exploring how ice cream is made (and getting to 

taste some) as well as meeting lots of furry friends.  

 

Today, our Year Five and Six children are at Fulwood 

and Broughton Cricket Club competing in a Cricket 

competition—as I write this I do not know how they 

have got on but if our usual sporting prowess is 

anything to go by, I am sure they will do well.  

 

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ● 01772 795586 ●  

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ● parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ● 

@DeepdalePrimary ● 



 

        Summer Fair 

If you would like to hire a stall at our Summer Fair on Tuesday 9th July, please 

contact our School Office ASAP. There will be a charge of £20 per stall. If you 

require access to electricity there will be an additional £5 charge per socket. Please 

also provide a raffle prize to the school prior to the day of the summer fair. 

Taking Children Out Of School During Term Time 

A very important message for all parents. We will not authorise parents taking 

children out of school during term time for family holidays. Such leave may risk 

families receiving a penalty notice or legal action being taken. Should a penalty 

notice be issued, each parent will be fined a minimum of £60 or £120 depending on 

how soon payment is made. If the fine is not paid, you may be required to attend 

Court and this could result in a fine for each parent of up to £1000 per child and a 

Criminal Record. 

 

Attendance Last Week  

 

1st— Dolphins 97.2% 

2nd Butterflies 96.9% 

3rd— Kingfishers 96.7% 

Mehndi volunteer painters required 

for our Summer Fair. 

If interested, please contact the school office. 

 

 

Children who are new to Year 3 in September will no longer be in receipt of free school 

meals as the Government only provide free school meals up to the end of Year 2.  If you 

would like your child to still have a school meal when they enter Key Stage 2, the cost will 

be £12.50 per week, which should  be paid on parent pay  

If you think, you may be entitled to free school meals you will need to fill online  

application form on LCC website.  Thank you. 

 



“From the first day of term to the last, the small moments in a school day make a real 

difference to your child.  


